

January 14, 2014

Mr. Dave Sadler National Athletic Trainers Association 2952 Stemmons Freeway, Suite 200 Dallas, Texas 75247

Dear Dave:

Texas Health Ben Hogan Sports Medicine (BHSM) proudly supports the Youth Sport Safety Alliance and its initiatives. We support your efforts to make athletic participation safer for young athletes through education, research and advocacy.

BHSM is committed to the overall health and well-being of our youth. Our sports medicine program impacts the community through sports physical therapy, athletic training outreach, sports nutrition, sports medicine research, sports medicine education, and concussion treatment as well as awareness. We are committed to improve the health of the communities we serve.

We are excited to become a member of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance and support the mission to make youth sports participation safer.

Sincerely,

Brian Conway, Director

Ben Hogan Sports Medicine